Florida Department of Transportation

RICK SCOTT 605 Suwannee Street ANANTH PRASAD, P.E.
GOVERNOR Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY
May 9, 2012

This Memo Has Expired

DCE MEMORANDUM 16-12
(FHWA Approved: 5/9/2012)

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS
FROM: David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Constructio

COPIES: Tom Byron, Bob Burleson (FTBA), Chris Richter (FHWA), Chad Thompson,
Rafiq Darji, Heather Dean, Rudy Powell

SUBJECT: COMMERCIAL MATERIAL FOR DRIVEWAY MAINTENANCE

Due to a technical error, a subarticle of the specification workbook beginning with January 2012
was deleted and replaced with the wrong information. This issue will be corrected with the July
2012 letting and thereafter but needs to be corrected immediately by authority of this
memorandum for contracts let between January 1, 2012, and June 30, 2012. If your contract
contains the following pay item:

102-3 Commercial Material for Driveway Maintenance

Delete Subarticle 102-11.14 and replace it with the following:
Commercial Material for Driveway Maintenance: The quantity to be paid for will be
the certified volume, in cubic yards, of all materials authorized by the Engineer,
acceptably placed and maintained for driveway maintenance. The volume, which is
authorized to be reused, and which is acceptably salvaged, placed, and maintained in
other designated driveways will be included again for payment.

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a $0.00 specification change and
should be attached to the Work Order or Supplemental Agreement used to document the change.

If you have any questions, please contact Stefanie Maxwell at 850-414-4314.
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